
ABOUT WATER AWARENESS MONTH

WE ALL MUST DO OUR PART TO CONSERVE AND PROTECT OUR MOST PRECIOUS RESOURCE

The Arizona Department of Water Resources and our water conservation partners from around the state invite you, your 
family and your neighbors to join in the celebration of Water Awareness Month (WAM). The WAM website, first launched in 
2011, is “overflowing” with ideas and activities to help you learn more about water conservation and become more 
aware of our state’s most precious resource, water. 

Water is a serious subject in Arizona. The availability and quality of our water supply is critical to our quality of life 
and our state’s status as a world-class destination. This essential and precious resource was recognized by Arizona’s  
Governor in 2008 with an Executive Order that designates April as Water Awareness Month. 

Practicing a low water-use lifestyle is a way each individual and business in Arizona can help ensure a long-term,           
sufficient water supply. You can make a difference in our future by making small changes, starting today. And don’t forget 
to “like” us on Facebook and follow our Tweets.

Many thanks to Arizona’s Water Awareness partners from around the state who contribute events, tips and resources to 
the website and help promote water awareness. 


